
Greetings 
material has recently been circulated to many residents objecting to the Pasadena DA opening 
a food serving facility facing the Thomas Stephens Reserve. I believe this is complimentary to 
the upgrade council is considering for thomas Stephens Reserve and support the DA 
progressing.

Stephen Todd 

Sent: 5/03/2021 6:22:48 PM
Subject: pasadena outdoor serving DA


